
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
Public Comment for Proposed Changes to the Prince William County 

Public Housing Agency (PHA) Administrative Plan 
The Prince William County Office of Housing and Community Development (OHCD) is 
proposing changes to the PHA Administrative Plan. The Draft Plan was developed in 
partnership with Nan McKay, where updates were made to ensure compliance with current HUD 
regulations. The Draft Plan is in compliance with the Code of Federal Regulations 24 CFR Part 
982 and 24 CFR Part 983.   

Copies of the Draft Plan will be made available for public review on or about January 30, 2025 
through the OHCD website at https://www.pwcva.gov/department/housing-community-
development/reports. 

This notice provides the public with an opportunity to examine and comment on the proposed 
changes.  Anyone wishing to comment on the proposed changes should do so in writing to 
Prince William County Office of Housing and Community Development, 15941 Donald Curtis 
Drive, Suite 112, Woodbridge, VA 22191; or email comments to jroane@pwcgov.org; or attend 
the Hybrid and Virtual public information hearings.  Written/email comments must include the 
name and address of the person submitting the comment.   

A Public Comment Meeting to receive comments on the Draft Plan and to solicit input from 
citizens will be accomplished on 

Thursday, February 27, 2025, at 8:30 A.M.    Hybrid Meeting     
The Occoquan Room   
McCoart Building at 1 County Complex 
Woodbridge, VA 22192 
https://pwc-doit.webex.com/pwc-doit/j.php?
MTID=m9559ba0db95829d592b20e3d1786e6d5 Meeting number (access code): 2300 655 
6975  
Meeting password: iQm8Hnrep43 

Tuesday, March 10, 2025, at 1:30 P.M.   Hybrid Meeting 
Dr. A.J. Ferlazzo Building, 15941 Donald Curtis Dr. Suite 112
Woodbridge, VA  22191 
Join from the meeting link:  
https://pwc-doit.webex.com/pwc-doit/j.php?MTID=m55df7ce0c57f94be05f90ff7eacca913 
Meeting number (access code): 2302 875 9685  
Meeting password: Av3x5PMmAR3 

Non-English-speaking residents and citizens with speech, sight, or hearing impairments who wish to 
review the documents or comment at the public meetings should contact the Prince William County 
Office of Housing & Community Development five days in advance at 703-792-8313.  Each request will 
be considered individually according to the type of assistance required, the availability of resources, and 
the financial ability of the County to provide accommodation. 

Written comments may be submitted for the record until 5:00 p.m. March 17, 2025.  Written comments 
should be addressed to:  Julie Roane, Administrative Coordinator Office of Housing and Community 
Development, Dr. A. J. Ferlazzo Building, 15941 Donald Curtis Drive, Suite 112, Woodbridge, VA  
22191-4291 or you can e-mail your comments to jroane@pwcgov.org.  
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